
 

Year 6 took part in a Eucharist service last week, led by  Rev. Sheilagh and Rev. Sue. The 
children received a special blessing. Some responses from the children include:  

‘It was lovely and made me feel glad that we have Jesus.’ ‘I felt loved, like someone had 
put their arms around me.’ ‘It made me feel like God was with us.’ It was lovely that some 
parents were able to join us. 
 


